
 

Sail Parents and Volunteers, 
 
PTSO would like to THANK YOU for all of your volunteer efforts and 

donations. 2022 is in high gear to wrap up !! 
 

In preparation for the Winter Dance, we are asking for volunteers to 
help out with any one of the following:  

Decorating, Serving, and Donations 
 
If you are able to volunteer and/or donate this Friday 12/9/22,  
Sign Up - https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B084FACAC28A7F49-2022 
 

Please drop off any donations at the SAIL office by  
Friday, 12/9/22. 

If you are volunteering, feel free to bring them with you. 
 

Questions? Please do not hesitate to reach out. 
https://www.leonschools.net/sailptso 

If you haven't already done so, please make sure your application is submitted to volunteer 
with Leon County Schools @ https://volunteers.leonschools.net/ 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B084FACAC28A7F49-2022

